LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Poppybus / Dial-a-ride
Following a re-procurement process the operator of the service changed from North Norfolk Community Transport to Feline Travel from 5th September.  The service will also be changing where it serves as well.  There may be flexibility to accommodate journeys outside of the schedule, so always ask when booking.  To book a journey, you need to book at least the day before by ringing Feline Travel on either 01603 889086 or 01692 584987, a pick up location and time will be agreed when booking.  Concessionary passes are accepted on this service as before.  Fares are £4 return, £2.50 from all points to all destinations.  The journey will most likely be in the mornings allowing passengers a flexible 2 hours in each destination.  

Ludham is served on a Tuesday

Power Network telephone number 105

105 is the new number to call if you have a power cut. It’s free of charge and will put you through to your local electricity network operator who can give you help and advice
Many people don’t know they should contact their local electricity network operator if they have a power cut. They often mistakenly call the electricity supplier they pay their bills to.

That’s why the electricity network operators have introduced 105 – to give you an easy-to-remember number to call that will put you through to the local people who can help.
Housing need

Victory Housing Trust made a presentation at the September Parish Council meeting explaining that it plans to build some affordable homes on the Catfield Road.  North Norfolk District Council have looked at the Social Housing need and identified what size and types of houses are required.  Ludham Parish Council is keen to ensure that North Norfolk District Council have captured all the relevant information to reach these figures.  If you know of anyone with a housing need with links to Ludham please contact North Norfolk District Council to ensure that they are on the list.  Tel: 01263 516375
Email: housing@north-norfolk.gov.uk
https://www.north-norfolk.gov.uk/housing/939.asp
Planning Applications
The following planning applications were considered by the Parish Council at the meeting in September:
a. BA/20160121/FUL.  White House Farm, Clint Street.  Bio-security building and store. Supported
b. NNDC.  PF/16/0965.  Meadowside, Norwich Road.  Erection of rear extension and front dormer extension including conversion of loft space.  Supported
c. NNDC.  PF/16/1026.  Winnats, Staithe Road.  Erection of extension to existing garage. Supported
d. BA/2016/0275/FUL.  Broadlands Caravan Site, Johnson Street.  To demolish and rebuild the reception and information room and replace existing paving slabs with block paving. Supported
The next meeting of the Parish Council will take place on Tuesday 4th October 2016 at 7.30pm
Website: Ludhampc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk

Clerk: Jo Beardshaw, ludhamparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk.  01692 670787

